
April 27, 2016 – PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A public hearing of the City of Bertram was held on the above date at 5:30 PM at City Hall.  Mayor James Drahos was present and 
presided at the meeting.  Council members present were Robert Malone, Steven Carpenter, Stephanie Vislisel, Penny Kula, and 
William Mulholland. 
 
The purpose of this public hearing was to discuss a proposed amendment to the City’s 2015-16 budget.  No residents attended the 
meeting, but there was discussion concerning the proposed changes.  No edits were suggested.  Public hearing closed at 5:55 PM. 
 
Kula made motion to pass Resolution No. R-5-2016 accepting the first amendment to the FY2015-16 budget as published in the 
Mount Vernon-Lisbon Sun on 4/14/2016.  Seconded by Carpenter.  None opposed, resolution passed. 
 
Mulholland made motion to adjourn.  Seconded by Kula.  None opposed, meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 Lisa Berry 
Clerk 


